
KEMPSHOTT INFANT SCHOOL 
LEARNING TOGETHER, ACHIEVING THE EXTRAORDINARY! 

 

                                       
 

 
Dear Parents, 

26th September 2023 
Family Photograph Session 
 
We will be holding a family photograph session between 3.30p.m and 5.30p.m. on Thursday 12th October 
2023 for anyone wishing to have a family photograph or a photograph taken with brothers/sisters who do 
not attend the Infant School.  The photographer will be available, by appointment only.  
 
These appointments are very popular and as this is an online booking system it works on a first come first 
served basis.  Please only make one booking per family.  
 
If you need to change or cancel your booking once it is made please log back in to 
www.schoolinterviews.co.uk  from the SAME COMPUTER you made the original booking on. 
 
If you would like to book an appointment, please visit www.schoolinterviews.co.uk enter the code for this 

event JSQNE or scan the QR code:  

 
 
 
 
 
Complete the simple on screen booking information and then choose an available time slot.     
We have 2 photographers attending, if your preferred time is unavailable please check the other 
photographer for your preferred timeslot. 
 
When you click finish, your appointment timetable will be emailed to you automatically – please 
remember to also check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your email immediately.  
 

BOOKINGS OPEN on Wednesday 27th September at MIDDAY 
BOOKINGS CLOSE on Tuesday 10th October at MIDDAY 
or once all the times are filled, whichever is sooner. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

N.Potter 
 
Mrs N Potter 
Head Teacher 
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